
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With the end of the school year looming, 
we would like to request that any 

unwanted gently used uniform items be 
brought into school. The Friends of 
Moorlands have started a "New2U" 

uniform shop, which will give parents an 
opportunity to browse and purchase 

freshly laundered uniform items at our 
events whilst also raising money for our 

children. Many thanks. 
 


